BOSTON
COLLEGE |

OFFICE OF GLOBAL EDUCATION

Dear Student:

The Office of Global Education is
pleased to invite rising sophomores
and any students who wish to learn
more about semester and academic
year study abroad opportunities
administered by the OGE for the
academic year 2026-27 to sign up
for a group advising meeting with

an OGE Advising Assistant.

Meetings are offered through the
end of the spring semester and will
take place at Hovey House.

We also invite you to visit the OGE website over the summer to learn more aboutGetting
Started in the study abroad advising and application process, which will begin in September.

Best regards,
Office of Global Education

Office of Global Education

bc.edu/global-ed

Office of Global Education | Hovey House 140 Commonwealth Ave | Chestnut Hill, MA 02467 US
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